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- It’s hard to believe the end of the first semester is already 

approaching!  The first semester ends on January 19th. 

Students will be busy the next few weeks preparing for 

exams on the 17th, 18th, and 19th.  

 

 

- On December 9th, the ESports teams competed in the MIHSEF 

Esports Championship at The University of Michigan Flint 

campus.  The Rocket League team took 2nd in the state!  The 

team is comprised of both Mason and Bedford students and 

are coached by Erin Ziems.   

 

 

- This year’s Winterfest game and dance will be held on 

January 26th and 27th.  

 

 

- Student Council sponsored a canned food drive.  Each Eagle 

Hour class competed to see who could bring in the most.  

Mrs. Bryant’s class were the winners.   Donations were made 

to Bobbie’s Staff.  


